
 

 

 

WCSD PTA Council 
We need your support! 

 
To PTA Presidents, Representatives and WCSD Administration: 

 

Please join us at our first meeting of the year on Tuesday, October 4, 2016, 

7:00 p.mm at Wappingers Jr. High School, to nominate and vote on a slate 

of Officers.  

 

Wappingers PTA Council Board will present a slate of officers for the 2016-

17 school year and we need a quorum at the meeting.  In order to keep our 

chapter active, volunteers are needed for the Board positions and our 

future depends on YOU!  

  

Please consider nominating yourself or any interested PTA member to help 

us continue our work for WCSD PTA units.  More information can be 

found on the PTA Council webpage, or respond to 

wcsdptacouncil@gmail.com with nominations or suggestions.              

  

Thank you so much for your support!  We look forward to seeing you 

on Tuesday, October 4, 2016, 7:00 pm @ Wappingers Jr High School.          

  

 

WCSD PTA Council 
                      

http://wappingersschools.org/domain/52
mailto:wcsdptacouncil@gmail.com

